
PRESS RELEASE TITLE   

NEWS RELEASE 
Junior Kindergarten Registration on Monday, January 18th 

Timmins, January 14, 2010: The Northeastern Catholic District School Board would like to 

remind all parents with children born in 2006 to register their children for Junior 

Kindergarten on this coming Monday, January 18th  from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm.  Your 

neighbourhood Catholic schools will be open to assist you with the registration process. 

Please remember to bring with you your child’s birth and baptismal certificates, 

Immunization Card and Health Card. 

 

Your child is a welcome addition to our Catholic School community.  Our mission, 

“Inspired by the mystery of Christ, we will guide our students on a journey of discovery 

that celebrates life.”    We offer:     

 Full-time Junior Kindergarten 

 Balanced Literacy and Early Math initiatives 

 Academic, Spiritual and Emotional Growth Opportunities 

 Catholic Learning Environment 

 Introduction to Information Technology 

 

French Immersion Programs are available in many areas. 

 

For a listing of our neighbourhood Catholic Schools call 1-877-422-9322 or visit us at 

www.ncdsb.on.ca 

 

Online Junior Kindergarten Registration is also available for your convenience or if you 

are unable to register your child this coming Monday, January 18th. 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 

(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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